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Hawaii	Bicycling	League	Neighborhood	Advocacy	Meeting	
	

Wahiawa	(Neighborhood	Boards	26)	
	
Date:	10/17/17	
Participants:	Jeff	Gaskel,	Daniel	Alexander	(HBL	staff,	meeting	facilitator)	
	
The	Wahiawa	meeting	was	very	small,	but	some	big	ideas	were	brought	up	to	make	
Wahiawa	more	bicycle	friendly.	These	are	shown	below	in	a	simple	list.		
	

• Extend	the	California	Ave	bike	lanes	or	path	to	Wahiawa	High	School	
• Extend	bike	lanes	on	California	west	beyond	Kamehameha	Hwy	
• New	bike/ped	bridge	from	west	end	of	California	to	Schofield	
• New	bike/ped	bridge	from	Whitmore	Village	to	Wahiawa	
• Bike	path	linking	Wahiawa	and	Mililani		

	
	
	

	


